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August has been busy planning and preparing for the new school 
year.  Supply lists have been ordered and planning for multi-grade 
instruction at the colony schools is happening.  At the Big Sky Colony, 
Mrs. Gregoire will be teaching in the 1st-4th grade classroom and Mrs. 
Matthews will be teaching the grades 5-8.  Mrs. Whitford will teach grades 
1-8 at Glendale School. Enrollment at Big Sky School will be 24 students 
and Glendale will have 12 students for the 25-26 SY.   During our District 
New School Year Orientation days, we will finalize the daily/weekly 
schedules, as well as have new program training for ELA and 
mathematics programs.  


